THE UNIVERSITY MUSEUM UNIVERSITY of PENNSYLVANIA PHILADELPHIA

August 24 1934.

Dear Professor Steindorff,

I have yesterday received your letter of August 10th., regarding new photographs of some of the Anibeh pots. Our photographer will not be back until the beginning of next month. but I will put the matter in hand, with great pleasure, as soon as possible.

and the Franc Geneallin

It would be very delightful to see you in England, but I am afraid it will not be possible if you return to Germany on September 17th, as I do not arrive until October 2nd. Sam externed sorry I shall

If you have any further questions or difficulties regarding the Anîbeh material after I have left this Museum, you should write (preferably in English) to Miss Margaret Moon at this address. Miss Moon is my Assistant, and will take charge of the Egyptian Section until a new Curator is appointed. I expect. She will, I know, do her best to answer satisfactorily any enquiries you may make, and to have further photographs made if that should be necessary.

Hearty thanks for your good wishes! Please give my kindest regards to the Newberrys.

Yours always sincerely.

Battiscombe Gunn